Camden Town Council Meeting
July 21, 2015
Camden Town Office

The properly advertised and called meeting of the Camden Town Council was called to order at
4:00 p.m. by President Jeff Sieber. Present were Members Kandance Funk and Richard Fite,
and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly.

The Council reviewed the 2015 Budget before preparing the 2016 Budget. The Members
discussed the need for a new pick-up truck, continued work on the streets and possible roof
repairs on the medical center and community building. Mr. Sieber noted the budget is a
working document that can be adjusted as needed and suggested the 2016 budget be planned
with the same expenditures as 2015. The Clerk-Treasurer explained that doing so will deplete
the Rainy Day Fund if totally budgeted expenditures are made. The only funds receipted into
this fund are the 10% of the remaining previous year's budget and it has taken several years to
build up this fund. EDIT budget will be increased by $2,000 for a new line item "Buildings". No
additional funds were allocated in Sanitation for a fall pick up of trash. By a motion from Mr.
Fite, seconded by Ms. Funk, the budget will be prepared the same as 2015 with the noted
exceptions.

Mr. Sieber mentioned he has had several complaints about the dust on Water Street following
the street work. Central Paving will be back on Thursday to discuss what can be done to correct
the problem. Mr. Fite will discuss the issue with the company.

The meeting adjourned at 4:45.
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